
Managua, February 21, 2022

To whom it may concern,

Keiser University is important to AIESEC in Nicaragua because it allows us to connect more young
people to the organization to develop the next generation of leaders and connect them with
corporate partners and NGOs.

AIESEC is the largest youth-led organization in the world. The organization provides a platform for
youth leadership development, where young people build their human capital based on what
organizations demand today, focusing on making a positive impact on society.

Through AIESEC's experiential leadership development model, young people can access
professional and social exchange experiences, leadership roles, and global learning environments
that shape and develop their leadership potential.

At the beginning of Spring 2022,  with the help of active KU students,  AIESEC opened a new
expansion at Keiser University for the 22.23 Generation. This will enable the admission process
for new members. This new expansion and its membership seek to create spaces that help develop
more young people in the personal and professional sphere and connect young people from Keiser
University with different opportunities to help them grow in the future.

Our relationship with Keiser University has benefited the KU community as well. Its students will
have a  global perspective and constantly look to develop themselves. KULAC has made all of this
possible by allowing AIESEC to recognize the expansion as a Student Organization and let them
promote our events and activities. Indeed, AIESEC in Nicaragua looks forward to working with
Keiser University and helping each other create young leaders.

Best regards,

Bryam Tinizhanay
Member Committee President  of AIESEC in Nicaragua
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